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Fourteen rigs traveled to Wine Country RV Resort in Paso Robles for a fabulous campout 
weekend.  Nothing but great weather greeted us, pleasant temperatures and cool afternoon 
breezes.  Add to that, time to relax with good friends and gather with family, places to go to 
enjoy wine tasting, visit the Estrella Warbirds Museum, enjoy the swimming pool and spa, Corn 
Hole games and time shared around the table with delicious food and great people. 
 
Our Wagonmasters, Chris and Sue Bengtsson got sick which had them unable to make the trip.  
We carried on with Plan B.  The Co-Wagonmasters, Bill and Lyn Owen, had to take the job.  But 
it would not have been possible without everyone else helping, too.  Thank you to all of you 
who helped make this a great campout in the absence of Chris and Sue. 
 
First up on Friday, the resort hosted a free wine tasting from three local wineries.  We had 
several of our campers participating and tasting several wines.  Later, we all gathered in the 
clubhouse for our Happy Hour.  Thank you to the campers for all of the tasty treats, YUM. 
 
The best way to start off Saturday morning is with a Mimosa or Bloody Mary in hand and 
breakfast snacks like muffins, bagels and fruit, oh YUM.  Thanks to Moe Nadeau and Bob Fuller 
who did a really fine job at the bar to keep our glasses full. 
 
After going our separate ways for the day in and around Paso Robles, we gathered for a 
delicious dinner.  Thanks to our grill masters, Tom Glynn and Ed Slattery, we had the most 
delicious hamburgers and hot dogs as the center of our feast which was complimented with 
various side dishes and lots of desserts brought by the campers.  Can I get another YUM? 
 
After dinner it was guess the sheriff with a twist.  There were several attempts before the 
correct guess that figured out Ed Slattery was the Sheriff.  We had the opportunity drawing 
which had Sally Slattery the winner of $60 and Marian Corson won $70.  The campout didn’t 
end there because on Sunday morning, we had another chance for a cup of coffee together and 
eat a pastry or two before it was time to hit the road for the trip home. 
 
It was a great campout in Paso Robles.  If you missed it, you will have another chance to enjoy it 
all next year.  The final dates are to be determined so keep your eyes and ears open for more 
details. 
 
Happy Camping, 
Bill & Lyn Owen, Co-Wagonmasters 


